GLOUCESTER COUNTY
County Administrator’s Office
6489 Main Street
Gloucester, VA 23061
(804) 693-4042

\V\V\V.glOUCEStEEV a.gov

October 18, 2023

Tamarah Holmes, Ph.D.

Director10

Office of Broadband

Department of Housing and Community Development
600 East Main Street, Ste 300

Richmond, VA 23219

(via email: vati@dhcd.virginia.gov)

Dear Dr. Holmes:

[ am providing this VATI Application Notice to notify the Virginia Department of Housing and
Community Development that Gloucester County may submit an application for the FY2024
Virginia Telecommunication Initiative (VATI).

Gloucester County intends to submit an application with a partner to bring universal coverage to
Gloucester County.

Eric Beach, Chief Information Officer, will be our main point of contact for the purposes of the
application process, and can be reached at:

Department of Information Technology

6467 Main Street

Gloucester, VA 23061

Ph: 804-693-1108 Email: ebeach@gloucesterva.info

Gloucester County understands that this VATI Application Notice is required in order to submit
an application for the 2024 Virginia Telecommunication Initiative and that this notice is not

binding on the entity represented by the undersigned or the Virginia Department of Housing and
Community Development.

Sincerely,
arol E. Steele
County Administrator

cc: Eric Beach, Chief Information Officer



